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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 16, 2016 

POLAND SPRING BOTTLING COMPANY 

Water Donation 

North Yarmouth, ME, 1BJune 16, 2016– On June 15, 2016 Poland Spring Bottling Company (a subsidiary 
of Nestle Waters North America) donated 76 cases of water to North Yarmouth Fire Rescue. Poland 
Spring donates water to many fire departments in the state in an effort to help ensure our members are 
able to stay healthy and hydrated on our fire scenes and training. Through sponsorships, donations, and 
volunteering, Poland Spring is able to support the health and wellness of public safety organizations 
throughout the State of Maine. This donation also helps our organization’s budget by providing us this 
very important item.  

About Nestlé Waters North America 

With 36 years of experience providing refreshment in the bottled water segment, Nestlé Waters North 
America is the nation’s leading bottled water company. The company produces six regional natural 
spring water brands in the United States distributes three international brands of water. It’s nationally 
distributed purified bottled water, and most recently, added ready-to-drink iced teas. The company’s 
dedication to quality products, employee development, bringing shared value to communities, and its 
commitment to environmental stewardship, especially in the areas of water use, energy and packaging, 
has led Nestlé Waters North America to be third largest non-alcoholic beverage company by volume in 
the U.S. 

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Chief Gregory Payson at 207-829-
3025 or email at firechief@northyarmouth.org. 

http://www.northyarmouth.org/
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